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THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO TAXI VIOLENCE CONTINUES 
ON 03 FEBRUARY 2020 

 
The public hearings of the Commission of Inquiry into Taxi Violence in the Gauteng 
province will continue on Monday, 03 February 2020 at 10:00.  
 
The Commission will hear testimony from the Gauteng Department of Roads and 
Transport’s Acting Chief Director: Registration and Operating Licensing, Mr Modise 
Sojane, from Monday, 03 February, until Wednesday, 05 February 2020, at 10:00.  
 
Mr Sojane’s testimony will include, but not be limited to: 
 

- Historical context to the provision of Public Transport services by the Minibus 
taxi industry  
in Gauteng; and  

- Historical context - How the Law regulating the Taxi Industry has evolved over 
time  
including how the minibus taxi industry is structured, governed, managed and 
regulated. 

 
The legal team is in the process of identifying and/or consulting with other witnesses 
who will  
appear before the Commission over the next few weeks. 
 
Members of the Media and public are invited to register as follows:  
 
Date : From Monday, 03 February, until Wednesday, 05 February 2020 
Time : 08:00 -10:00am  
Venue: Emoyeni, 15 Jubilee Roads, Parktown, Johannesburg  
 



NB! Members of the Media and public are requested to bring positive 
identification document (i.e. ID, Passport, or Driver’s License). NO POSITIVE 
IDENTIFICATION DOCUMENT, NO ENTRY. 
 
ENDS! 
 
ISSUED BY THE COMMISSION OF INQUIRY INTO TAXI VIOLENCE 
 
Koena Moabelo (Mr)  
Spokesperson: Commission of Inquiry into Taxi Violence 
Email: Koena.Moabelo@gauteng.gov.za or Cell: 076 107 2249 
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